
Bargaining Update – November 10, 2022 

The first collective bargaining session between Munson Medical Center and the Michigan Nurses 

Association (MNA) was held virtually today. The collective bargaining process includes a series of 

meetings over the next few months where MMC and the MNA will share proposals and 

discuss/negotiate the terms and conditions of employment for represented nurses.  

The main topic discussed today was the initial contract proposal brought forward by the nurses’ 

bargaining unit team. In this beginning phase of collective bargaining the proposal includes “non-

economic issues” such as staffing, floating, MNA access to MMC facilities and the grievance process.  

The next step is for MMC to review the proposal and develop a response for discussion at our next 

collective bargaining session. 

The bargaining dates currently scheduled are: 

November 29 – 30              

December 8 – 10                

December 15 – 16              

January 4 – 5                        

January 10 – 11  

January 19 – 20       

January 26 – 27     

February 1 – 2        

February 8 – 9 

February 13 – 14 

 

 


